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SAM-SON = Inspection and Technibal License'No. 34-25898-01

~

Services, Inc.
. ATTN: Mr. S. M. Hopkins-

Radiation Safety Officer
P.O. Box 80570
Canton, OH 44708 -

Gentlemen: -c

Thank you for your report dated July 6,1990, as supplemented by letter dated:
July 12, .1990, regarding an-iridium-192 source retrieval operation on May 30,
1990. As you reported, no significant problems were encountered during. the
source retrieval operation. Based on dosimetry,(film badge) results and our
review of your report, it does not appear that radiation exposures in excess I

of regulatory requirements were incurred during the retrieval.

We will review this matter further and your corrective actions during a future
inspection.

Sincerely, I

i

' '

.|-

l George M. McCann, Chief
Nuclear Materials Safety

|. Section I
l

cc: DCD/DCB(RIDS)
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